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For the Sake of Our Elders Volunteer Opportunities


[image: ]Do you want to make a difference in the lives of older adults?  

Bet Tzedek recently launched a program funded by The Jewish Community Foundation Los Angeles, “For the Sake of our Elders: Combatting Elder Abuse in the Jewish Community.”   This program focuses on raising awareness in the Jewish community about elder abuse, including financial exploitation and scams. Bet Tzedek seeks the assistance of volunteers to:

--Conduct informational presentations on elder abuse;
--Volunteer at outreach events to spread awareness and   connect community members with resources; and 
--Assist victims at our Elder Abuse Restraining Order Clinic.

This volunteer opportunity is available to all individuals regardless of your clinical or professional background, education, or experience. 

To learn more about how you can get involved, please attend our first Volunteer Breakfast Training Meeting:

When: August 1, 2019 from 9am to 12pm, Continental Breakfast Served
Where: Bet Tzedek Legal Services Office
     3250 Wilshire Blvd 14th floor
     Los Angeles, CA 90010

For more information and to register, please contact Alisa Anderson, Elder Abuse Prevention Advocate at (323) 549-5810, or email at aanderson@bettzedek.org.
[image: ]                                                                        [image: Image result for bet tzedek logo]
image3.jpeg
0

BET IZEDEK

JUSTICE FOR ALL




image1.emf

image2.gif
FOUNDRTION

JEWiSH COMMUNTY FOUNDATON
105 ANGELES




